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16 April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Transfer to Secondary School September 2025

As your child is transferring to Secondary Education in September 2025, it is

important that you attend a meeting to discuss the arrangements. During

this meeting | will explain how to complete the Secondary transfer online form and answer
any questions that you may have regarding your parental preference for your child’s
secondary school.

We will be holding two meetings on Wednesday 1 May 2024 at either 2.45pm or 6.15pm,
parents only need to attend one.

THIS IS AN IMPORTANT MEETING PLEASE ATTEND

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E. McGunigall
Headteacher
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